
The Buckinghamshire Immunisation team are coming into School on Tuesday 28th 
November to administer flu vaccinations to all students in Years 7-11. All consent for 
immunisations must now be completed on-line. 
 
Please find the attached letter detailing all the relevant links required. Please ensure 
that you complete your child's form as soon as possible and at the latest, by midday 
on Monday 27th November. You are requested to complete a form to either consent 
or decline this immunisation. If you (or a member of your household) are on the NHS 
Shielded Patients list and the whole household attends the GP surgery for flu 
vaccination, please ensure that you inform the Immunisation Team by emailing buc-
tr.BucksChildImms@nhs.net to advise them that your child has been vaccinated at 
the surgery, otherwise your child could be vaccinated again in school. 
 
Kind regards 
The Buckingham School 
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